"PBA PRESS RELEASE

Karachi, October 20, 2014: In a statement issued in Karachi tonight Pakistan Broadcasters Association (PBA) condemned the extreme and unilateral action taken by PEMRA in suspending the transmissions of its member channel ARY News, it further added that an emergent meeting of the board had been called on Wednesday to further discuss the matter and decide upon the further course of action.

The statement urged PEMRA and Ministry of Information to withdraw its order since it was against democratic norms."

Best Regards, Muhammad Ali Butt Executive Director